
From: Steve Blumreich [mailto:sblum1326@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 2:47 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Re: CAFO's and C&H hog farm 

 

My name is Steve Blumreich and I am a resident of Baxter County, AR. I am VERY upset, angry and 

disappointed in my state regulators allowing the C&H hog farm to be constructed near the Buffalo River 

near Mt Judea. The Buffalo River is the only national river in the US and is visited by thousands every 

year. It is not only a wonderful environmental asset of the state but also an important economic asset 

for the region.  

 

To allow a 6,500 head industrial hog farm to be located where it could/will potentially/probably pollute 

the Buffalo River is not only unthinkable but in my belief "sinful." 

 

God made us all "stewards" of the earth. 

 

Is this good stewardship? 

 

I fully support banning more CAFO's in the karst region and hope and pray that C&H hog farm will be 

shut down. 

 

Respectfully 

 

Steve Blumreich 

Baxter County, AR 

 


